
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

One Positive Place · P.O. Box 209 · Shelton, CT 06484 
Office 203/924-7462 · Fax 203/924-7912 

 
Contacts: Jack Ribas 

203-924-7462 
Shaye Roscoe 
203-924-9329 

 
BOYS & GIRLS CLUB HOLDING AUDITIONS 

FOR DRAMA CLUB 
 
Shelton, CT, January 18, 2011 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

is holding open auditions for its spring play and signups for the Drama Club on Monday, 

February 7th from 6-8:30 pm at the Shelton Clubhouse, One Positive Place, Shelton. All 

children ages 10 and older can join and participate. Please bring one minute of song and 

your dancing shoes to the audition. For more information, call the Club at 924-9329. 
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